
Playa Vista Elementary’s 

Osprey News

Dear PVES Families,

 The last Chat With the Principal was this week.  It was delightful talking with you, hearing your 
questions, suggestions, and addressing your concerns.  There’s another group of very important 
parent meetings that begin this Wednesday.  

 Starting with 5th grade parents, we’ll be discussing the expansion of our school program 
through 8th grade.  The meetings have been organized by grade levels as each group of parents has 
different concerns about our school’s growth.  The first meeting is Wednesday, September 30th it’s 
for 5th grade parents.  Monday, October 5th is for 3rd and 4th grade parents, and Tuesday, October 
6th is the meeting for K-2nd grade parents.  All of the meetings will take place in the MPR and begin 
at 8:20.  To ensure that all parents have the opportunity to hear the plans and to have their 
questions answered, a general evening meeting that includes all grade levels is 
planned for Tuesday, October 6th, beginning at 6:00.  

 Earlier this week I sent you an email about an exciting new opportunity 
for being involved with the oversight of activities at PVES.  The SSC has voted 
to disband, as they are no longer required, and voted to form a new board, an 
Advisory Board.  Here’s the working mission statement for the board.

The Playa Vista Elementary Advisory Board (PVEAB) considers and 
approves PVEAB committee-recommended policies and procedures, 
ensures broad communication to and advocates for all stakeholder 
groups.  


 We have several committees at PVES that would report to and be 
advised by the board.  Here are a few examples: curriculum, technology, 
safety, parent engagement, etc.  Membership of the board will be comprised 
of representative from all stakeholders: parents, LMU, teachers, 
administration, and FPV.  Those individuals wanting to be members would be 
voted onto the board by the stakeholder groups at large.

 Creating the Advisory Board requires parent participation beginning with 
meetings, followed by elections.  Then the work can begin.  On Thursday, 
October 8th we’ll meet in the MPR to answer questions and discover who 
wishes to serve on the Advisory Board.  The first meeting is at 8:20 and the 
second is at 6:00.  Both will take place in PVES library.  

CALENDAR                                                      
Tuesday, Sept. 29th 

Volunteer Training         
8:20 PVES Library 

Wed., Sept. 30th      
5th Grade Parent Meeting 

8:20 MPR

UPCOMING EVENTS

Monday, October 5th 
3rd & 4th Grade Parent 

Meeting                          
8:20 MPR

Tuesday, October 6th 
K-2nd Grade Parent 

Meeting                          
8:20 MPR

General Parent Meeting 
6:00 LMU

Wednesday, Oct. 7th 
Friends of Playa Vista     

8:20 PVES Library 

Thursday, Oct. 8th 
Advisory Committee 
Information Meeting      
8:20 and again at 6:00   

PVES Library
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Through STEM    September 25, 2015




 Now let’s talk about our students.  To help promote positive behavior during recess and 
lunch we use Osprey Tickets. Our playground supervisors carry these green tickets with them and 
hand them out to students who show kindness, responsibility, or make safe choices when playing.  
The students can save their tickets to purchase prizes or activities from the Osprey Ticket Menu.  
The Menu is included in the newsletter.  If you have any questions about this program please do not 
hesitate to ask.  

 Our lunch area has been incredibly messy lately when the students are finished eating.  So I’m 
trying a new routine for the 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade lunchtime.  The students are now sitting 
together by grade level.  We, the lunch supervisors and I, are checking the tables after the 
students line up and the grade level with the cleanest tables for the next two weeks, earns a 
popsicle party with yours truly!  I’ll be sure to let you know who wins.

 Here is a security update. Officer Mendoza is still with us during drop off and pick up but Safe 
School Office Williams has been reassigned to another school site that is in need of support.  We 
are returning to our normal routine during the school day with teachers taking students to visit 
Discovery Park and on walking field trips around the neighborhood once again. Transitional 
kindergarten and kindergarten students will have their recess on the kinder yard and the Sports 
Park will be used during the week for P.E. and for the Osprey Café beginning this Friday.   

 Thank you for your words of encouragement, smiles, and hugs during this time.  They have 
meant a lot and made a difficult time easier!
With kind regards,

Mrs. Johnson
Principal

THIS WEEK’S FLYERS

Call for Gardening Support

Osprey Ticket Menu

Annual Giving Month

Boo Fest!

Math Night Fun!

Thank you to Mr. Weisbart, Ms. Pace, 
and all the parents who came out to 
learn more about Common Core Math.  
WeÕll have an evening meeting toward 

the end of October.



Volunteer Badges 

If you had your picture taken on picture 
day, your volunteer badge will be 
delivered when the photo company 

delivers the student pictures.  It does 
take some time, so please be patient. 

WeÕll be sure to let you know when they 
arrive.

PVES parents hereÕs your chance to help with "getting the garden up and 

running" during the weeks of Sept 28-Oct 2 and Oct 5Ð8.

Your role during the 45-minute time slot is to help facilitate one of the 3 stations 

that students will be rotating to every 15 minutes. 

Station 1: Helping facilitate students in pulling up any initial plants or weeds in 

their plot, adding soil to garden, using gardening tools to till soil, watering soil, 

etc.

Station 2: Helping facilitate student creativity in designing a garden sign for 

their classroom (using a paper template) on a clipboard with pencil/colorsÉ(i.e. 

Mrs. AlbertsonÕs Garden or Room 6's Garden, etc.)

Station 3: Helping facilitate student creativity in designing their Òideal 

gardenÒ (using paper template) on a clipboard with pencil/colors. Students will 

draw out and color their garden plot with what they would like to plant and 

make a list of those plants/flowers, etc.

You can sign up for time slots here:

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/

1B0NeZEVBK_jcf220KO1rJeZ54AKse_m7WQ2RHHXk0A4/edit?usp=sharing

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1B0NeZEVBK_jcf220KO1rJeZ54AKse_m7WQ2RHHXk0A4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1B0NeZEVBK_jcf220KO1rJeZ54AKse_m7WQ2RHHXk0A4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1B0NeZEVBK_jcf220KO1rJeZ54AKse_m7WQ2RHHXk0A4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1B0NeZEVBK_jcf220KO1rJeZ54AKse_m7WQ2RHHXk0A4/edit?usp=sharing


!

Caught Being Kind, Safe, and Responsible 

Ticket Menu  

 
!  Pick from the Prize Box    10 Tickets 

!  Have the teacher make a positive    

phone call home     10 Tickets 

!  Use the teacherÕs chair for the day  15 Tickets  

!  Get a No Homework pass    20 Tickets  

!  Eat lunch with the teacher of your    

Choice or Mrs. Johnson     25 Tickets  

!  Get your picture on the Star  

Bulletin Board       30 Tickets  

!  Rent a space on the Star Bulletin   

Board to display your art work   40  Tickets  

!  Super Star Recess     50 Tickets  

!  15 minute basketball game (upper 

grades)        60 Tickets  

!  Your name on the scrolling marque  100 Tickets  

!  Spend a recess with Mrs. Johnson     

and get kissed by her snake!   150 Tickets  



 
 

2015-2016 Annual Giving Campaign 
Together  we  give…Together  we grow! 

Dear Parents, 

Playa Vista Elementary School (PVES)  is  more  than  a  school.  It’s  a  community of families and friends that work 
together with the sole focus of giving our kids the best educational experience possible. This year our Annual Giving 
Campaign is asking our families to Give Together so we Grow Together. 
 
Give Together 

Could you imagine our school without a technology, music, art and garden program, without a librarian and without 
teacher’s  aides  to  support  students and cultivate learning? That is the reality our school would face without the financial 
support from parents. We cannot let challenging times make our school any less innovative and extraordinary. That is the 
reason that we ask you to, as thoughtfully and generously as possible, support  this  year’s  Annual Giving Campaign. PVES 
relies on this as its primary fundraiser because it helps raise the majority of the $350,000 needed to pay for staffing, 
enrichment programs and resources that the LAUSD and State of California does not fund. Together, through our 
collective contributions, we can mitigate this burden and help each other reach our goal. 

Grow Together 

PVES’s  funding  needs will increase every year as our school grows in enrollment. Donations to our Annual Giving Fund 
make the following programs possible: science lab, music, technology, P.E., library, garden, teacher’s  assistants,  field 
trips, and other critical needs. 

100% of the funds will support every child at Playa 
Vista Elementary School. In order to continue 
funding our programs we need 100% Annual Giving 
participation from each and every family!  
 
We suggest an annual contribution of $1,250 per 
child. We understand that some may be able to give 
more and some may be able to give less. Whatever 
you give, we ask that you show a !"#$%"!&$'(
commitment  to  your  child’s  education  and  that  your  
gift be appropriate and )*+,-,%&$'  to your family.  
 
Your donation is 100% tax deductible and can be 
made in full or in monthly installments. 
 
Corporate matching contributions are a valuable 
source of funds. Let us know if your company has a 
donation matching program and we will request a 
match on your behalf. Donations from family and 
friends are also welcome! 
 

2015-2016 Annual Giving Campaign 
Fundraising Goal - $350,000 
By May 31, 2016 
Teacher’s  Aides $146,048 
Librarian and Library Materials $14,767 
Art and Music Program and 
Supplies 

$41,962 

Technology Instructor and Tech 
Support 

$43,220 

Science Lab and Resources $3,000 
Design Thinking/Making $43,030 
Physical Education Coaches and 
Equipment 

$32,693 

Garden and Supplies and 
Resources 

$1,500 

General Supplies & Resources $2,500 
Student Field Trips and 
Assemblies 

$11,280 

Operating Expenses $10,000 
Total Goal $350,000 

 

Please fill out and return the Annual Giving Donation form by September 30, 2015. On behalf of our school and students, 
thank you for your consideration and support! 

Aisling Byrne and Shana Fischer-Huber, Annual Giving Co-chairs 



B      Fest

Saturday, October 17
11am - 3pm on campus

F     D   GAMES   PRIZES

PUMPKIN DECORATING CONTEST

BAKE SALE   CHILI C     K OFF

HAUNTED HOUSE   CLASS B    THS   

Bring family, friends & neighbors ~ Support PVES!

PLAYA VISTA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL


